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Welcome 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated in our winter skating session, we had a GREAT 
time!  It was wonderful to see all of our skaters showcase what they had learned at our year 
end pop concert, thank you to all who attended.  Spring skating sessions are now underway.  
If you are still interested in registering please see our website at www.wildrosefsc.ca for 
more information or to register or contact us. 
 
Special Recognition 
 
Last month we had numerous skaters attend the Winter Invitational as well the Chinook 
Open in Lethbridge.  Congratulations to all of our skaters who competed.  I know that a 
great time was had by all skaters, parents and coaches!!  The WRFSC was well 
represented. 
 
 
Personal Fundraising Accounts 
 
Just a reminder that all money in your personal fundraising accounts must be used by the 
May 1st deadline.  After that date every account goes back to zero and new fundraising 
opportunities will be available for the next skating season.  If you still have money to use 
(or aren’t sure if you have money left) please contact Marcy at mfodness1@gmail.com  
 
 
Spring and Summer Skating 
 
Spring and Summer ice times are now open for registration.  Please go the website 
http://wildrosefsc.ca to register for your sessions. 
 
 
Interested in Being Part of the WRFSC Board? 
 
If you are interested in attending a board meeting to see what our club is all about or if you 
are interested in being a part of our board we would love to have you.  The next board 



Wild Rose Figure Skating Club Report #4, 2016 

meeting will be held April 21st at 7pm.   Email wildrosefsc@gmail.com to confirm your 
attendance and location. 
 
Year End Dinner and Awards Banquet 
 
Come on out and celebrate our skaters!!  All skaters (and families) from PreCanSkate 
through to Adult are invited to join us for an informal evening of food, fun and awards.  
This is a great opportunity to meet other skaters and their families and to see what our club 
is all about.  Join us for dinner and awards (as well as the AGM) on Friday May 13th, 
6:30pm at the McKenzie Lake Community Centre (16198 McKenzie Lake Way SE). 
Please RSVP to wildrosefsc@gmail.com so we can plan accordingly for dinner.  We look 
forward to seeing you all there!! 


